
Cir. No. 117    JHARGRAM RAJ COLLEGE     26.07.2022 

 

 

It is hereby informed to all concerned that, due to unavoidable circumstances, the Observation of 

‘Vanamahotsav 2022’, scheduled to be held on Friday, the 29th of July 2022 (as per Circular No. 115 dated 

22.07.2022), has been deferred until further notice.  

 

Countersigned: 

       

Principal        Secretary, NSS Units 

Jhargram Raj College       Jhargram Raj College 

 


